
Professor Phillip Johnson and Martin
Uden have been reappointed as Council
Members of the Advisory Council on
National Records and Archives

News story

The Secretary of State has reappointed Professor Phillip Johnson and Martin
Uden as Council Members of the Advisory Council on National Records and
Archives for terms of two years from 21 October 2022 until 20 October 2024.

Professor Philip Johnson
Phillip Johnson is the Professor of Commercial Law at Cardiff University. He
researches legal history, intellectual property, and public law with
particular interest in the history of policy development and the legislative
process. He remains a practising barrister and a Fellow of the Chartered
Institute of Arbitrators. He worked as a government lawyer between 2002 and
2007 and for most of that time he advised the Patent Office. In 2007 he
returned to private practice before becoming a full title academic in 2012.
He is a Fellow of the Royal Historical Society and a Fellow of the European
Law Institute. He has published numerous books and articles on law and legal
political history.

Martin Uden
Martin Uden served as Ambassador in Seoul from 2008-2011, having had two
previous postings in the Embassy there. He was previously Consul-General in
San Francisco, and had postings to Bonn, Ottawa and Lagos. While on leave
from the Foreign Office, he worked for the UN in New York as Coordinator of
the Panel of Experts on sanctions against the DPRK from 2012-14.

After leaving the Foreign Office, he worked for HSBC in Hong Kong from
2015-17, and now works for his alma mater, Queen Mary University of London,
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and is on the Advisory Board of QMUL’s Global Policy Institute. In addition,
he is a trustee of a Christian mission charity, Governor of his local school,
Chairman of the British Korean Society and President of the British Korean
War Veterans’ Society. He is the author of “Times Past in Korea,” 2003, an
anthology of foreign writings on Korea, based on his collection of
antiquarian books, and of a historical introduction to “Korea: Caught in
time,” 1997.

These roles are remunerated at £386 per day for up to twenty-four days a
year. This appointment has been made in accordance with the Cabinet Office’s
Governance Code on Public Appointments. The process is regulated by the
Commissioner for Public Appointments. The Government’s Governance Code
requires that any significant political activity undertaken by an appointee
in the last five years is declared. This is defined as holding office, public
speaking, making a recordable donation or candidature for election. Professor
Phillip Johnson and Martin Uden have not declared any activity.
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